
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 18, 2024 

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Angelo Regina—Apr 4 ~ Jim DeRoest—May 9 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

March!  Mike Burdick, Denzil McNiece, Flint 
Stearns, Dave Colton, Les Penning, Ted 
Hausotter, Matt Reidy, Mike Baker, Chris 
Pitkin, Sam Raabe, Fidel Soliz 

Coffee Hour January 28, 2024  
Apr 7—Al & Michelle McCauley 

Apr 14—Knights Breakfast 
Apr 21—Ryan & Emoke Marvin 

 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Classes resume on April 7
th
.  Please pray 

for our 2
nd

 graders as they prepare to 

receive their First Holy Communion on May 

12
th
 at the 9:30am Mass. 

We will be recognizing our graduating 
Seniors on May 19 at the 9:30am Mass.  If 
you are a graduating senior and would like 
to participate please contact the office. 

“Come, Follow Me.” 
Jesus is coming May 26-27, as the 
National Eucharistic Pilgrimage 
travels through Eastern Oregon to 

the National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis. Join Bishop Cary in 
greeting and accompanying our Lord through a state in need of his 
merciful and healing presence. For more details, and to register for 
any events along the Oregon route, visit DioceseofBaker.org/NEP. 

 

"Ven, Sígueme." 
Jesús vendrá el 26 y 27 de mayo, mientras la Peregrinación 
Eucarística Nacional viaja a través del este de Oregón hasta el 
Congreso Eucarístico Nacional en Indianápolis. Únase al obispo Cary 
para saludar y acompañar a nuestro Señor en un estado que 
necesita su presencia misericordiosa y sanadora. Para obtener más 
detalles y registrarse para cualquier evento a lo largo de la ruta de 
Oregón, visite DioceseofBaker.org/NEP. 

Nine-Month Novena to Our Lady of 

Guadalupe 

Bishop Cary encourages all to join in the 9-
Month National Novena to Our Lady of 
Guadalupe. For more information, please go 
to DioceseOfBaker.org. 

 
Novena de 9 meses a Nuestra Señora de 

Guadalupe 
El obispo Cary anima a todos a unirse a la Novena Nacional 
de 9 meses a Nuestra 
Señora de Guadalupe. Para obtener más información, visite 
DioceseOfBaker.org. 

Pilgrimage  to Poland 

Sydney Keller will graduate from Belmont Abbey 
College this Spring and has an opportunity to 
participate in a FOCUS sponsored pilgrimage to 
Poland with the Sisters of Life and 35 other college 
women.  It will be a trip filled with prayer and 
encountering the lives of Polish saints, including St. 
John Paul II and St. Maximillian Kolbe. Sydney is 
asking for our support both spiritually and 
financially.  If you would like to join her support 
team and reach her goal of $4000, you may make a 
contribution by sending your contribution to FOCUS 
at 603 Park Point Drive, Golden, CO 80401.  
Please make out the check to FOCUS and 
reference Sydney Keller, ID #93536 or you may 
drop off a donation at the parish office.  Please 
keep Sydney in your prayers. 
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